
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Please can you make sure that you do not park along the lane between the school and the church 
that leads to the car park at the top on the common, as this creates a safety hazard for children 
coming to/leaving school. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
School Office 

 


